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1. REV DAVID LEE AWAY 
Pastor David is away from 12th to 29th  
Jan. on a study trip in Israel.  
 

2. RELOCATION OF THE CARE  
LOUNGE 
The care lounge has been relocated  
to Level 1 of the Vicarage  
(86 Marshall Road). 
 

3. F.I.S.H. (Fellow Intercessors of  
    St Hilda’s) meets on Tuesdays,  
    9am at the Care Lounge. 
    All are welcome. 
    
4. FIRE PLACE BIBLE STUDY 
    (Tuesdays 10.30am to 12.30pm  
    at the Care Lounge) 
    Study on the book of Daniel. 
    All are welcome. 
 
5. PCC MEETING 

This Tuesday, 27 Jan., 8pm in  
Daniel Room. 

 
6. WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY 

(every 2nd & 4th Wed. of the month  
10am  to 11.30am at the Care Lounge)     

    28 Jan.: “A Prayer of Jesus” (Jn 17: 1-26) 
 
7. KFC - MEET THE PARENTS SUNDAY 
    1 FEB. 2015 
    Starting this year, Kids For Christ will  
    strengthen the adoption of the Bible  
    Quest book as a core workbook to help  
    the children in their quest for spiritual 
    growth not just for themselves, but also  
    with the family.  In addition, Pastor David  

    will be sharing his thoughts about the  
    involvement and collaboration between  
    the church and parents in children  
    discipleship. 
    The meeting will start after the E2 service,  
    in Bethel Hall till 1.30pm.  
    Those who are interested to find out more  
    about the activities of Kids For Christ  
    Ministry are also welcome. 
    Lunch will be provided for both adults  
    and children. For catering purpose,  
    please contact Kevin at 98227414 by 30 Jan.      
 
8. ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE 
    18 February 2015, 7.30am in the  
    church sanctuary. 
 
9. BAPTISM 2015 

 The first Baptism service of 2015 will be  
 held on Palm Sunday, 29 March at the 10am 
 (E2) service.   

     Adults & Youths who wish to be baptized   
     are to attend the following classes: 
     Dates: Saturdays, 21 Feb., 7, 14 & 21 March 
     Time:  9am to 12noon 
     Venue: Care Lounge 
     Please complete the forms available at the 
     info Desk and submit them to the church  
     office by Sunday, 15 March 2015. 
     Parents who wish to have their child  
     baptised should also register. 
     Please call the church office for further     

 enquires. 
 
 
 
 
10. JOB VACANCIES 
      +Diocesan Office: 
    i) Accounts Assistant  
      ii) Property Officer 
      +St Hilda’s Community Services  
        Centre:  Admin. Assistant  
      Please see notice boards for more details on the 

above positions. 
      +Ascension Kindergarten  
        (Potong Pasir):  
        i) Admin Asst  
        ii) Domestic staff.   
      Please call Angie at 6382 1110 

11. ASCENSION KINDERGARTEN  
      TURNS 50!  
      Ascension Kindergarten celebrates its 

50th Anniversary this year and a fund 
raising publication titled “My AK Story” 
will be published. 

      Alumni members are invited to 
contribute stories, photographs and 
artifacts for this purpose. 

      Please email articles to: 
kindergarten@ascension.org.sg before  

      23 Feb, quoting the title “My AK Story”. 
      For artifacts please call 63821110.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

  FAMILY  

 A very warm Welcome      
  to all who have come to worship          
   with us today.  
   We invite members and visitors to 
 stay back after the worship service 

for re for refreshments and fellowship at  
   the Manna House.   

  HOME  

   

PRAYING FOR THE DIOCESE 
OF SINGAPORE 
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